Dear St. Mark Eucharistic Adorers,

Thank you for your "yes” in responding to Jesus’ call to spend time adoring Him in the Blessed Sacrament.
Many wonderful graces are received through time spent with Him in Eucharistic Adoration!

Maintaining a perpetual adoration schedule requires that each of us be aware of several important items.
First and most importantly, the Blessed Sacrament is never to be left alone in the Chapel without an adorer
present. For this purpose, our goal is to maintain at least two people per hour.

It is very important that you check-in as you enter the Chapel each week. You can do so by using the tablet
located on the bookshelf inside the Chapel. Simply touch the box to the left of your name, indicating that
you are present for your Holy Hour. Please take one of the burgundy banners which are located by the
tablet and place it over the back of your chair. This will let the person assigned to the hour before you know
that the next Holy Hour adorer (you) has arrived and they can leave.

When you have completed your Holy Hour, please do not leave until the next Holy Hour adorer has
arrived! You'll know when the next adorer has arrived as they will check-in when they enter the Chapel and
take a burqundy banner. You may leave as soon as one of the adorers from the next Holy Hour arrives. If
the next adorer doesn’t show up, you can either stay for their hour or ask someone in the Chapel if they
would stay with Our Lord until a scheduled adorer arrives.

When you cannot attend Adoration due to illness, travel, etc, please contact the other person(s) assigned
to your hour to ensure that they will be there in your absence! If they will also be absent the same week,
your group must locate one substitute adorer who can be there for your hour. You do not need to find a
substitute for your hour if the other person(s) sharing your hour will be there. Please do not contact me to
ask me to find a substitute for you. By signing up as a weekly adorer, you and the others assigned to your
hour are taking on the responsibility for making sure your hour is covered.

Some people have offered to have their names put on a substitute adorer list. This list is found on our
website (www.stmarknc.org) by selecting the “Perpetual Adoration” tab at the top of the homepage. The
easiest way to find a sub is copying all their emails and pasting them into one email requesting help.

Agqain, thank you for your commitment to adoring Our Lord in the Blessed Sacrament. May He continue to
shower His abundant graces on you, your family, and our St. Mark community.

Blessings,

cell Anatrella
celi.anatrella@stmarknc.org
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